
 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
Week beginning 14th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are enjoying this lovely weather and spending lots of time at the beach 
 
In Literacy, we have memorised our story of The 3 Billy Goats Gruff and we have completed our story maps with key 
words from the story. We have put the story map on the back for you to retell with your child. We have innovated the 
villain and we have different ones across the classes so ask your child if they can tell you which one they have from a 
skeleton, spider, dragon or monster. 
 
We are running low on junk modelling so any empty boxes and tubes would be great for making animal models! Also 
any small bottle tops you have please (milk and pop bottles). Please could we ask that you ensure there is no food left 
in any of the packaging you donate and also a reminder that we cannot accept packaging from nut products.  
 
Just a reminder to ensure all items of clothing that come into school are clearly named, this includes hats. Also it is 
school policy for the children not to wear nail polish at school. If your child has their ears pierced, please can they be 
removed or covered on a Friday as this will continue to be our PE day.  
 
As the weather has also started to warm up, could we ask that sun cream is applied before children come to school in 
the morning.  If children bring in their own sun cream, they can then reapply this themselves at lunch time. We would 
also recommend sending in a hat (clearly named) for them to wear when we are outside. In addition, the children are 
now needing to take their jumpers off at school and have found it difficult. If you could spend some time practising 
this skill at home that would benefit the children greatly. 
 
Dates for your diaries: 

 Monday 28th June: Foundation Sports Day  

 Tuesday 20th July: Last day of term. 
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can write us a note in the home school diary and we 
will find a time to get back to you.  If your child has mentioned that they can bring in animal stories for us to share 
with the class, this is true. No books that you are precious about, thank you. 
 
Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade, Mrs Shrestha and Mrs B 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

Re-tell the story of The Three Billy Goats Gruff using the model text. Can you remember the actions? If 

you would like you could draw and write about your new villain. 

Love Bobby and Bertie 



Three Billy Goats Gruff 
 

Once upon a time, there were three Billy Goats Gruff. 
Early one morning, they woke up and wanted to 

cross the bridge to eat some fresh green grass. 
 

First, Baby Goat went trip trap over the bridge. 

“Who goes trip trap over my bridge? I’ll eat you up!” 
growled the Troll. 

Baby Goat told him to wait for his older brother, as 
he is far fatter. So, the Troll let him pass by. 

 
Next, Middle Goat went trip trap over the bridge. 

“Who goes trip trap over my bridge? I’ll eat you up!” 

growled the Troll. 
Middle Goat told him to wait for his older brother, 

as he is far fatter. So, the Troll let him pass by. 
 

Then, Big Goat went trip trap over the bridge. 
“Who goes trip trap over my bridge? I’ll eat you up!” 

growled the Troll. 

“Oh no you won’t!” shouted Big Goat. 
He pushed the troll into the water with a mighty 

SPLASH! 
 

Finally, the three Billy Goats ate the fresh green 
grass and lived happily ever after. The end. 
 

 


